
From: Mark Donaldson [mailto:mark.donaldson@screenproducers.org.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 11 May 2017 4:36 PM 
To: Chambers - Hamberger SDP 

Cc: Matthew Chesher 
Subject: Matter Number AM2016/4 - Screen Producers Australia Submissions 

 
Hi Edrea 
 
I confirm that Screen Producers Australia withdraws its proposed substantive variations to 
the Broadcasting and Recorded Entertainment Award 2010 for the purposes of matter 
number AM2016/4. We reserve our right to raise the same or similar proposals in future 
reviews of the Award. 
 
We wish to continue to participate in hearings and discussions of submissions relating to 
changes proposed by other interested parties to the review. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any queries. 
 
Regards 
Mark 
 
  
Mark Donaldson 
Director, Legal and Business Affairs 
Screen Producers Australia 
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